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Dear Eric, 
 
I have reduced the number of figures to 9 and also compressed some of the discussion and 
results as a consequence. I have also corrected a fairly large number of minor typos in the 
process of going through the paper one mor time and it is a much improved manuscript now. 
 
Regards, Jonathan 


